




September 20, 2017


Thank you for your recent contribution to our fund-raising effort.  Thanks to your generous support, we reached our goal of $25,000!  This means we will be able to fund the final concert of this season, the ever-popular ‘Evening with Mozart’ featuring five of his most popular piano concertos.

As you know, funding for the arts has become more difficult through the years.  Grants are no longer available, and so we must rely more and more on our corporate like you.  We live in a culturally rich community and the New York Orchestra continues to bring the highest quality classical music to our audiences.  This season we have been fortunate to include three world renowned soloists to further enhance your listening pleasure.

Thank you again for your continued support of the arts.

Remember to check our website for our schedule of concerts and other support opportunities.

Sincerely,



Mr. Tom Johnson
Fundraising Chairperson
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